
From: Chris Williamson   
Sent: 12 November 2021 10:09 
To: Chris Bartlett <chris.bartlett@westsussex.gov.uk> 
Cc: ; Andrew Sierakowski <Andrew.Sierakowski@westsussex.gov.uk>; PL 
Planning Applications <planning.applications@westsussex.gov.uk>; Tony Kershaw 

> 
Subject: Re: Loxwood Clay Pits Ltd - Full Planning Application 
 
Good morning Chris, 
 
Further to your 4th November email, just over one week ago, and my subsequent telephone call two 
days ago leaving a message on your voicemail. 
 
I confirm my verbal message that as per the final paragraph of your email, subject to hearing / 
receiving or discussing your "thoughts surrounding the application and how we proceed", by the end 
of this week, your proposed extension to the 12th January 2022 is acceptable. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you later today. 
 

Regards 
  
  
Chris Williamson 
Director 
ProTreat Limited 
T:  
M:  
E:  

W: www.protreat.co.uk and 

www.environmentalconsultant.uk.com 
 

This message contains confidential information and is only intended for the named 
recipient. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute 
or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have 
received this email by mistake and delete this e-mail from your system. Although the 
company has taken reasonable precautions to ensure no viruses are present in this e-
mail, the company cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising from 
the use of this email or attachments. 
  
 
On 4 Nov 2021, at 16:29, Chris Bartlett <chris.bartlett@westsussex.gov.uk> wrote: 

Good afternoon Chris, 
  
Thank you for your email. 
  
Although the 30th November 2021 Planning Committee is the next date for applications to be heard, 
this application is not being taken to that date.  The next earliest committee it can be taken to will 



be the 11th January 2022 Planning Committee.  Therefore I would be grateful if you could agree with 
me an extension until 12th January 2022 to allow time for the committee report to be finalised and 
for a decision to be made by councillors.  I’m sure you’ll agree that given the complexities and size of 
such applications, together with my other workload, it is not unusual for such large applications to 
go over the statutory determination date. 
  
Regarding your email of 13th September 2021, you are correct that Southern Water were not a 
consultee for this application. 
  
Finally, the Secretary of State were sent an electronic copy of the environmental statement and all 
associated documents. 
  
I will be in touch by the end of next week to discuss our thoughts surrounding the application and 
how we proceed. 
  
Kind regards, 
Chris Bartlett 
Principal Planner, Planning Services, Highways, Transport and Planning Directorate 
West Sussex County Council, Ground Floor, Northleigh, County Hall, Chichester, West Sussex, PO19 
1RQ 
Internal: 26946| External: 0330 222 6946 
E-mail: chris.bartlett@westsussex.gov.uk | Web: www.westsussex.gov.uk  
  
 




